
From: <Coatingsvm@aol.com>
To: <JGL1@nrc.gov>
Date: 4/22/02 9:40PM
Subject: GSI-191 Public Meeting

Mr. Lamb,
I am interested in any info you have on the subject meeting.  Meeting notes, 
attendees’ listing, etc.  Also, are there any discussions or plans to notify 
nearby residents of the "30 of 59" problem plants to inform them that they 
live in a particularly dangerous area?  Certainly the families in the 
"Emergency Evacuation Zones" of those plants with flawed ECCS’s should have 
the facts regarding the safety, or lack thereof, of their neighborhood plant. 
 The attachment describes some of the designed-in details which were supposed 
to have made sure ECCS stays intact and functional during and after a 
LOCA/DBA.  It would be a shame for paint and insulation to render it 
ineffective resulting in catastrophic results.  Please keep me informed.  
Thanks,  Lanson Rogers

CC: <Michal.Freedhoff@mail.house.gov>, <GHatcher@malibuonline.com>
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